
 

Co.Reg.No.:193200032W  

 
Discontinuation of OCBC Quick Cheque Deposit Service at 
Caltex Macpherson on Thursday, 31 March 2016, 3:30pm 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Effective Thursday, 31 March 2016 3:30pm, the OCBC Quick 
Cheque Deposit Service at Caltex Macpherson (68 
Macpherson Road) will cease operation. 
 
You can continue to deposit your cheques at the nearest site at 
Ruby Industrial Complex (80 Genting Lane, Genting Block 
Level 1 Lobby). 
 
Alternatively, you may wish to deposit your cheques at other 
Quick Cheque Deposit boxes located in all our branches as 
well as selected petrol stations and industrial parks islandwide. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 
Please call our Business Banking Commercial Service Centre 
at (65) 6538 1111 if you have further queries. 
 
We look forward to your continuing support.   
 
Thank you. 


